
 

 

Illinois, Lambda State Organization 

To: Members of Lambda State Executive Board 

From: Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant 

Re: Cover letter for monthly mailing 

 

May 2017 

 

Ladies, 

 

Convention was absolutely wonderful in all aspects!  New events are being scheduled all the time, so 

please make sure to plan for being part of the future of Lambda State. 

 

The following documents are included in this mailing:  

 

1) Cover letter and filing instruction checklist from Executive Assistant  

2a) President’s letter to read and file on your computer or behind President’s tab in data manual 

2b) May checklist of due dates and upcoming events and activities to add to your calendar 

3) Reminder of NE Regional information from Carol Hughes to share with members who will be 

attending 

4) “Get Connected” Newsletter from International - remind members that it can be accessed on 

the Lambda State Website 

 

An email change for Co-President Jane Grimaldi of 56 Beta Theta – see mailing. 

 

 

Please remember when you contact me either electronically or through postal mail correspondence, 

please include both your chapter name and number.  

 

Thank you! 

   

 

 

 

Motivational Quote for May: 
 
The way to achieve your own success is to be willing to help somebody else get it first. 
 

Iyanla Vansant 


